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COMMISSION MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Commission  
FROM: Commissioner Mark Samuelian  
DATE: January  16, 2019
 

SUBJECT: REFERRAL TO THE SUSTAINABILITY AND RESILIENCY COMMITTEE TO
DISCUSS THE SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE MOTION ON REQUIRING
WASTE HAULER CONTRACTORS TO HAVE UNIFIED MESSAGING.

ANALYSIS
On December 18, 2018 the Sustainability Committee passed a motion asking the City to look
into requiring waste hauler contractors to install City-approved unified messaging on all sides of
commercial and multi-family waste and recycling containers. In addition, the committee also
recommended implementing initiatives on waste hauling passed as a motion on June 12, 2017:
 
a. Develop a solution that increases education, improves recycling rates and reduces
contamination
b. Mandate unified color and messaging on all newly purchased bins (not retroactive) in contract
c. Design appropriate visual graphics I labels to be used Citywide
d. Print appropriate visual labels
e. Install labels on all cans on all sides to achieve agreed upon consistency

Legislative Tracking
Commissioner Mark Samuelian

Sponsor
Co-sponsored by Vice-Mayor Michael Gongora

ATTACHMENTS:
Description
Sustainability 12/18 Motion
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MIAMI BEACH 
City of Miami Beach, 1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, Florida 33139, www.miamibeachfl.gov 

Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager 
Tel : 305-673-701 0 , Fax: 305-673-7782 

659-2018 
NO. LTC # LETTER TO COMMISSION 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager ~ -rft­
December 27, 2018 

SUBJECT: Sustainability Committee Motions 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to provide you with correspondence received from the 
Sustainability Committee regarding the motions made at the meeting held December 18, 2018. 

Attachment: Sustainability Committee Motion 

Atta;J: L: 316-2017 
SMT/ S /FCT/YP 
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MIA.i11BEACH 

RISING 
ABOVE 

City of Miami Beach Sustainability Committee 

David Doebler, Chair TO: Mayor Dan Gelber and Members of the City Commission 

Members: 
Jeremy Woks 

Mohammed Islam 
Luiz Rodrigues 
Richard Conlin 
Max Litt 

FROM: David Doebler, Sustainability Committee Chair 

DATE: December 18, 2018 

SUBJECT: Sustainability Committee Motions 

Dear Mayor and Honorable City Commission: 

The Sustainability Committee met on December 18, 2018 and passed the 
motions below: 

• Motion to require future waste hauler contractors to install city-approved 
unified messaging on all sides of commercial and multi-family waste and 
recycling containers. In addition, the Sustainability Committee 
recommends implementing the initiatives listed within LTC#316-2017 
(attached) to further support this effort. 

• Motion to incorporate language in the Special Events Guidelines to 
waive special event permit fees, provide expedited permitting, and free 
parking for non-profit organizations that organize small community 
service events such as clean-ups. 

As an Advisory Committee, we sincerely ask that consideration be given to the 
above motion. 

Sincerely, 

Chairperson, Sustainability Committee 
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ATTACHMENT 

MIAMIBEAC 
City of Miami Beach, 1700 Convention Center Drive, Miami Beach, Florida 33 I 39, www .miamibeachfl.gov 

Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager 
Tel: 305-673-701 O, Fax: 305-673-7782 

NO. LTC# 316-2017 

TO: Mayor Philip Levine and Members oft 

FROM: Jimmy L. Morales, City Manager 

DATE: June 13, 2017 

SUBJECT: Sustainability Committee Motions 

. 1,,~;~:TER TO COMMISSION 
C"yCo~ 

The purpose of this Letter to Commission is to provide you with correspondence received from the 
Sustainability Committee regarding the motions made at the meeting held on May 30, 2017. 

Attachment: Sustainability Committee Motion 

SMTWCTIYP 
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RISING 
ABOVE 

City of Miami Beach Sustainability Committee 

David Doebler, Chair TO: Mayor Ph ilip Levine and Members of the City Commission 

David Doebler, Sustainability Committee Chair Members: 
Steve Vicenti 
Nancy Bernstein 
Michael Defilippi 
Richard Conlin 
Scott Diffenderfer 
Cheryl Jacobs 

FROM: 

DATE: June 12, 2017 

SUBJECT: Sustainability Committee Motion 

Dear Mayor and Honorable City Commission: 

The Sustainability Committee met on May 30, 2017, and passed the motion 
below regarding messaging on waste/recycling receptacles for the City of 
Miami Beach: 

The Sustainability Committee recommends the Sustainability and Resiliency 
Committee support efforts to collaborate with the franchisee waste haulers on 
implementing the initiatives listed below to provide unified coloring and 
messaging for waste and recycling dumpsters: 

a. Develop a solution that increases education, improves recycling rates and 
reduces contamination; 
b. Mandate unified color and messaging on all newly purchased bins (not 
retroactive) in contract; 
c. Design appropriate visual graphics I labels to be used city wide; 
d. Print appropriate visual labels; 
e. Install labels on all cans on all sides to achieve agreed upon consistency. 

As an Advisory Committee, we sincerely ask that consideration be given to the 
above motion. 

Sincerely, 

17~7~ 
David Doebler 
Chairperson, Sustainability Committee 
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